Connecticut Stem Cell Research Peer Review Committee

Teleconference

May 26, 2011
Minutes
A meeting of the Connecticut Stem Cell Research Peer Review Committee was held by teleconference on May 26, 2011.  The meeting was initiated at the Department of Public Health, 410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, Connecticut.  The call began at 1:00 PM.

Members Present:  Dr. Stein, Chair, Dr. Cheng, Dr. Gruenert, Dr. Li, Dr. Lowry, Dr. Mikkola, Dr. Pera, Dr. Zeng
DPH Staff:  Warren Wollschlager.

Introductory Remarks:
Dr. Stein called the meeting to order at 1:00 and asked participants to introduce themselves.  

Minutes:

Upon a motion made and seconded, the Peer Review Committee voted in favor of approving the minutes of the meeting of May 18, 2010.
Status of Reviews:  

Dr. Stein noted a consensus had been reached on 77 of the 79 applications submitted for Peer Review.  Reviewers again utilized the nine point scoring system being used by the federal government.  The Chair will assign two or more additional reviewers to the two outstanding applications to resolve any remaining discrepancies.

Committee Recommendations and Actions:
Upon a motion made and seconded, the Peer Review Committee members voted unanimously to accept the final draft scores of the 77 applications for grants-in-aid with completed reviews.

Upon a motion made and seconded, the Peer Review Committee voted unanimously to authorize the Chair to assign additional reviewers to the remaining 2 applications to resolve the scoring discrepancies. The Chair was further authorized to finalize the scores for the 2 outstanding applications based on the additional reviews.  

The meeting adjourned at 1:25 pm.   
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